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INCIDENT:  Ontario Police Officer Shot in Las Vegas CONTACT: Sergeant Jeff Higbee 

OCCURRENCE DATE: Sunday, October 1, 2017 (909) 395-2852 / jhigbee@ontariopolice.org 

 

 

 

Ontario Police Officer Michael Gracia was one of the many shooting victims from Las Vegas.  

He underwent surgery this morning and is listed in critical but stable condition.  

Gracia’s fiancé was also injured during the incident but her injuries were non-life threatening. 

Officer Gracia has been a part of the department for many years starting out as a cadet, then working as a 

jailer and eventually becoming a police officer. He has been an officer for four years.  

We have no photograph of Officer Gracia to release at this time.  

Please keep Officer Gracia and his family and the families of all of the victims in your thoughts and prayers.  

 


